
Ken Skates MS
Cabinet Secretary for Transport and North Wales
Transport and North Wales
Welsh Government, 5th Floor
Ty Hywel
Cardiff Bay
CF99 1NA

Our Ref: PF241 18 November 2024

Dear Cabinet Secretary,

Thank you for your response of 28th October 2024 regarding the A40 near Raglan, and for providing a
copy of the Raglan Road Safety review.

I have taken a good amount of time to read through this report and to digest its contents, and
believe it is a step in the right direction with some good options on the table for discussion. I note
from your response that your officials are currently seeking a meeting with Monmouthshire County
Council and Raglan Community Council to discuss the options in the report.

As the constituency Member of the Senedd for Monmouth, I would be very grateful if I could be
invited to also join these discussions. Please can you advise if this would be possible?

Yours ever
Peter

Peter Fox MS
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